

Fr. Patrick Rice Curraghmore Fermoy Co. Cork





OIFIG AN AIRE GNÓTHAÍ EACHTRACHA

OFFICE OF THE MINISTER FOR FOREIGN AFFAIRS

BAILE ÁTHA CLIATH 2

9 February 1978.

Fr. Patrick Rice Curraghmore Fermoy Co. Cork.

Dear Fr. Rice,

On behalf of the Minister for Foreign Affairs, Mr. Michael O'Kennedy, T.D., I wish to acknowledge with thanks receipt of your letter of 28 January 1978, in which you express your appreciation of the Department's role in securing the release of Fatima Cabrera, which is much appreciated.

Yours sincerely,

Private Secretary